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DEC 161981

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. J. H.11tller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Gentlemen:
'

Subject: Report flos. 26 and 50-366/81-26

Thank you for your letter of December 1,1981, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the deficiencies in your emergency preparedness
program bitught to your attention in our letter of November 3,1981.

With respect to finding f4 of your response concerning the Operational
Support Center (OSC), it was noted during the Emergency Preparedness
Appraisal at Plant Hatch on November 30, 1981 to Decent >er 11, 1981, that
emergency equipaent and supplies have been provided which are immediately
available for use by OSC personnel. This portion of the finding is
adequately resolved. We will examino your corrective a::tions and plans
for the remaining deficiencies during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

M
Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Resident and Reactor;

' Project Inspection

cc: J. T. Beckham, Vice President e
7

and General flanager Nuclear Generation 9
M. Manry, Plant Manager s ?
C. E. Belflower, Site QA Supervisor RECEWEO $
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DEC 2 2 @[--' : ,bcc: Senior Resident Inspector E
State of Georgia
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